
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2020-M-171 

  
 

Subject: Highway 11 Rest Area proposal  

Agenda Date: November 19, 2020 

Attachments:  

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council direct Staff to research the proposed rest area on Hwy 11 N near 
Marten River and formulate recommendations. 

 
 
INFORMATION 
 
At the Regular Council meeting of October 29, 2020, Deputy Mayor Dwyer provided a notice of motion 
to further investigate the information that was presented about the planned increase to the number of 
rest areas and, more specifically, the rest area proposed in the Marten River area. 
 
Should Council adopt this recommendation then Staff would research this topic and provide 
recommendations on how Council can ensure their views are known.  This research could include 
discussions with the Ministry of Transportation as well as the Highway 11 Group that Mayor O’Mara is 
part of. 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 


